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Subject: Invitation to get health policy news and updates from the Milbank Memorial Fund

Dear Colleague,

At the Milbank Memorial Fund, we're committed to improving population health—and believe you are too. With this 
in mind, we'd like to send you news and updates from the Fund.

These updates will keep you informed about the work of the Fund—including our nonpartisan meetings with state
leaders and the evidence and experience we provide to state health policymakers to help them become better,
smarter policymakers. You'll also find out about the latest studies published in The Milbank Quarterly, the leading,
multi-disciplinary health policy journal we publish.

As you'll see, our work embodies our commitment to objectivity and non-partisanship; collaboration and community; 
sustainability and accountability; leadership and excellence.

To receive updates, click here.

Thank you for joining us as we work together to improve the health of populations.

Best wishes,

Christopher F. Koller
President, Milbank Memorial Fund
"Improving the health of populations by connecting leaders and 
decision makers with the best evidence and experience." 
212/355-8400 (w) 646-200-1457(c)
www.milbank.org
Twitter: @CKollerMilbank
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